
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, June 03, 2021 3:09 PM 
'Debra Newman' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/3/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 04498-2021 

Subject: RE: FPSC E - service of Document NO. 04481-2021 in Docket 20200226 

Good afternoon, 

Per your request we have removed you as an interested person in Dkt 20200226-SU. 

Sincerely, 

g,~s~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Debra Newman <drhal@outlook.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2021 3:07 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: FPSC E - service of Document NO. 04481-2021 in Docket 20200226 

Dear Mr. Schultz, 

Yes, please. This is confirmation to remove me from the docket as an interested person. Please take my email 
address for DN 13563-2020 off the notification distribution list. 

Kind regards, 
Debra Newman 

On Jun 3, 2021 , at 2:09 PM, Records Clerk <CLERK@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Good afternoon you were placed in this docket as an interested person per your request (See DN 13563-
2020). If you would like to be removed as an interested person from the docket we can do so if you will 
just confirm that is what you want us to do. 

Sincerely, 

1 



2

Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 
  
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your e‐mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
  
  

From: Debra Newman <drhal@outlook.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2021 11:31 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Fwd: FPSC E ‐ service of Document NO. 04481‐2021 in Docket 20200226 
  
Please remove this email address from this list. We are no longer property owners in the area 
affected by this issue. 
 
Thank you, 
Debra Newman 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Commission Clerk <CommissionClerk@psc.state.fl.us> 
Date: June 3, 2021 at 11:00:56 AM EDT 
Subject: FPSC E - service of Document NO. 04481-2021 in Docket 20200226 

  
The document described below has been filed with the Florida Public Service 
Commission and issued by the Office of Commission Clerk. You are being 
provided this information electronically, because you are a party of record or an 
interested person in this docket.  
 
NOTICE: E-mail replies from this address are not monitored or read. Should you 
have any difficulty accessing this document, please forward this e-mail to 
Clerk@psc.state.fl.us, explaining the problem and a Deputy Clerk will assist you. 
Please do not alter the subject line, as it is used for processing.  
  

DOCUMENT 
NO.  

DESCRIPTION  

04481-2021 

RECOM for 6/15/21 Commission conference, Item __, from GCL, ENG, AFD, an
ECO staff. 

  




